
OHBI Data and Surveillance Workgroup 

December 2, 2021 

Zoom Meeting  

Attendance: 

Annette Mays, Dannielle Ayers, Darin Terry, Herb Magley, John Morton, Julie Selman, Kim Rieck, Leslie 

Ballenger, Linda Thompson, Madelyn Maxwell, Michaelle Statham, Morgan Fitzgerald, Nadine Walter, Tracy 

Smith 

Welcome & Introductions: 
Morgan Fitzgerald, co-chair, opened the meeting by welcoming all and briefed all attendees on the topics 

that would be covered today. Members did brief introductions.  

Community Needs Assessment: 
Morgan asked if there is anything they feel that should be added, questions we should avoid, and if we felt 

focus groups or listening sessions should be included.  

The majority felt that focus groups/listening sessions would be beneficial. A lot of value. Morgan let 

everyone know due to Covid these may have to be done virtually. Amanda Cribbs joined us to discuss how 

she has completed virtual focus groups in the past.  

The discussion started to discuss the possibility of phone surveys. Morgan is going to ask and think about the 

logistics of doing this. Nadine did this for a grant once and said it was very successful- best data they 

received. Group members agreed to help with the calling. Michaelle recommended the freshman psychology 

students to help volunteer as a resource (Rose State College, etc.) Sooner Survey Center may be able to help 

do the training for those that will volunteer to call. UCO gerontology students would be a great resource for 

telephone survey volunteers as well(Nadine and Madelyn have contacts). 

• Phone Interviews for caregivers/family members. 

o Can these be recorded? Yes if done on Teams or another service similar.  

o Probing questions: yes. 

o John has volunteered to help write the scripts and train volunteers. 

• Focus Groups for the providers/healthcare professionals. 

o Providers= community organizations, medical professionals (geriatricians, primary care 

physicians, neurologists, neuropsychologists, etc.), etc. 

It was recommended that we spilt the surveys into caregiver, general public, and providers. We discussed 

how we were planning to get surveys, etc. out to the constituents- multiple partners and organizations were 

mentioned. The surveys were suggested to go out in phases. This is doable-Morgan is going to rethink the 

State Plan timeline and hopefully share at the January meeting.  

From Herb’s perspective respite is highly needed for caregivers. Herb discussed a program that could help 

with this. 

Infographic: 



Next we looked at a couple of different infographics to get a consensus of what people liked better and 

thought would work better. We looked at 4-5-68 and an infographic that Massachusetts put together. The 

question was asked: Which one would you like to see? People like visual. Dannielle asked us if we can pilot a 

couple of different infographics- this was a possibility. Make things simple and easy to understand.  

We discussed about doing the surveys and infographics in phases. Create infographics as we receive our 

community needs assessment results.  

Close: 

Next Meeting Date – February 3, 2022 from 12-1. Morgan will send out the agenda and reminder email closer 

to the meeting date. 

Next Coalition Meeting Date- January 18, 2022 from 1-3pm.  

Meeting Adjourned 
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